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August 24, 1956,

L

/

Hon, ¥Frank ¥, Jestral;,
Biella, Jestrab & Neif,
Hedderich Building,
witliston, Norih Dakota.

Dear Mr., Jesirap:

in the absence of senator Langer, wiho is in
North Dakota al thistime, we are iaking the liberty of
ad vising you that we nave received a copy ol the archivist's
leiter to you concerning the handling of the indian records.

we hope vou will let the senator know if you have
further commenis or suggestions relative to the disposition
of these records, we might add the North Dakota bar associa-
tion has sent the Senator a copy of their recent resolution in
connection with this same wmatier,

with kind regards, [ am

sincerely,

(Mrs. ) Darothy ¥. Gwinn,
Secretary to Senator Langer
dfg/asd
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